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Dear Parent/Carer 

I would like to remind you about the Sixth Form Introductory Meeting which will be held 
on Thursday 7th October.  This meeting is both for parents/carers of Year 11 students and 
for students themselves who are considering entry to the Sixth Form next September. 

The Sixth Form Prospectus (which will also be available on the school website just prior to 
the Open Evening) includes general detail about Hazelwick’s Sixth Form provision and 
information outlining the nature of all the courses on offer in September 2022.   

There are two main elements to the evening: 

6.30 – 7.00 pm, in South Hall (Lower School), there will be a presentation about the sixth 
form by the Headteacher, Head of Sixth Form and the Student Leadership Team.  This same 
presentation will be repeated from 7.15 – 7.45 pm. 

6.30 – 8.30 pm, in East Building (Upper School), departments will be putting on displays and 
explaining the nature and range of the sixth form level 3 and level 2 courses they offer; it 
will be possible to talk informally to staff and sixth formers about the nature of their work. 

In addition, senior staff will be available for informal, general discussions throughout the 
evening. 

There are many questions that you may wish to have answered at this meeting, both about 
the changing nature of the post-16 curriculum and about the advantages and possibilities of 

sixth form education at Hazelwick.  I look forward to seeing you at this meeting. 

Regards 

  

Mr J Hillier 

Assistant Headteacher 

Head of Sixth Form 
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